
  
    

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
This is the final newsletter 

before the summer break. It’s 

been another very busy year with 

lots of exciting learning 

experiences taking place and 

memories made.  

I would like to thank all of the 

Brabin’s team for their hard work 

this year - enjoy a well-deserved 

rest! 

I also need to say a ‘special’ 

goodbye to our 10 Year 6 pupils 

and their families as they leave 

the Brabin’s family. The children 

have been a credit to the school 

and we wish them all the very 

best for a happy and successful 

future.    

Finally, on behalf of the staff and 

governors, we wish you all a 

wonderful holiday and quality 

family time.   Mrs Wallace 

 
End of Year Events 

Party Day 

Wednesday 16th July - Pupils 

can wear non-uniform on party 

day. 

Whole School Talent Show   

Friday 18th July 

End of Year Celebration 

Assemblies   

Thursday 17th July - we are 

inviting all parents to join the 

children and staff for a special 

end of year worship led by Rev 

Wilma. This will take place at St 

Bartholomew’s Church at 9.15am. 

We will also be presenting class 

end of year awards at this 

assembly.                                                      

Friday 18th July - the parents of 

Y6 pupils are invited to join a 

Leavers  assembly which will take 

place in the school hall on at 2pm. 

 

 

 

 
Autumn Term 2025 

Y1/2 Forest School Lessons 
During the first half of the 

Autumn term, the new Y1/2 class 

will be having weekly Forest School 

sessions, every Thursday 

afternoon. The children will need 

to bring in outdoor clothing each 

Thursday, until October half term. 

 
End of Year Reports 

These will be sent home on 

Tuesday 15th July. If there is 

anything you would like to discuss 

on receiving the report, please 

make an appointment with the class 

teacher (via Seesaw) who will be 

happy to meet with you. 

 
   Communication Update    

Information has been sent home 

regarding the introduction of the 

communication App, Class Dojo. 

Please ensure that you sign up and 

are familiar with this process, as 

this will guarantee that you receive 

all school communication, from 

September 2025.                                

Key points:                                                  

-Urgent messages/pupil absence will 

still need to be passed onto the school 

office                                            -

Teachers will view the app daily but 

this will be in line with the school day 

and will not see messages during class 

time. Teachers will respond during the 

school day – up to 5.30pm.            

 
Monthly Online Safety Newsletters 

Please see the attached July 

newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Update 
As we are nearing the end of the school 

year, please ensure that all payments 

for Dinner money, 

Breakfast/Afterschool club and Pre-

school fees are kept up to date to 

assist the school office. This will assist 

school administration greatly. 

Y5/6 Performance of 

Pantastic                             

Thursday 17th July 2025 at Chipping 

Village Hall, beginning at 7pm.                                                   

Please note that entrance is by 

ticket only – tickets on sale (£3) 

until Tuesday 15th July. 

 
Huge thanks to all our Parents and 

Carers, Grandparents and wider family 

and of course the Teachers for your 

continued support this year across all 

our events.  

Additional thanks to anyone who has 

helped at events as they would not be 

possible without you!  

Despite the wet weather the fun run 

was a great success - full value raised 

TBC soon.  

If any sponsorship is remaining, please 

drop this off at the office this week.  

Our welcome coffee morning will be 

Monday 15th September from 9am at 

St Mary’s Hall. Please come and find 

out what Friends of Brabin’s is all 

about!  

100 Club - if you would like to join our 

100 Club please collect a form from the 

office.  

Easy Fundraising - if you would like to 

help support school as you shop please 

see the attached information to get 

signed up!  

 
Star of the Week 

4th July       Reception: Ava D  

Y1/2: Olaini BB 

Y3/4: Aurora B 

Y5/6:George D 

Headteacher Award: Lexi W, Grace F 

Kindness Award: Scarlett F 
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What’s going on this half term... 
Wednesday 16th July Party Day – non uniform can be worn on this day 

Thursday 17th July  End of Year service at St Bartholomew’s – 9.15am – all parents 

welcome  

Y5/6 Summer Production at Chipping Village Hall  

Friday 18th July  Talent Show - am 

Y6 Leavers assembly at 2pm  

SUMMER HOLIDAY: 

School closes on Friday 18th July 2025 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025 
 

 
 

    PE and uniform reminders! 
 

A few reminders ahead of the new school year! 

-Children should wear black shoes- not boots.   

-Jewellery should not be worn other than small stud type earrings. If there are plans to get ears 

pierced, please note that the summer holidays are a good opportunity as earrings need to be removed 

for all PE sessions. 

-Nail varnish should not be worn. 

-Long hair should be tied back.  Headlice is very frustrating for everyone; if hair is tied back, it can help 

to minimise transmission.  

-Water bottles need to be non-spill and not made of glass.  

 

Swimming Information for Y3/4 – Autumn Term 2025 

Swimwear must be suitable for the purpose. Girls must wear a one-piece swimming costume and boys must wear 

swimming trunks or appropriate shorts. 

Goggles will be allowed when needed i.e. when chemicals in the water may adversely affect eyes.  Pupils who wish to 

wear goggles must have a permission slip signed by their parent / guardian / carer (included on the Consent form).   

Long Hair must be tied back.  Children can wear swimming hats.  
Jewellery / watches must be removed prior to the swimming lesson. Please be advised that earrings cannot be 

worn for swimming lessons.  

It is advisable that any pupils that wish to have body piercing do so at the beginning of the school summer 

holidays. Earrings cannot be worn for any swimming or PE lessons/competitions. 


